
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Canada Grizzlies to Participate in 2022 International Masters Festival 
 

The Canada Grizzlies tour committee is proud to announce participation in this 

year’s International Masters Festival to be held in the UK.  The festival will take 

place on Sunday November 13th in the City of York. 
 

Following a very successful inaugural tour in November 2021, which included warm up games 

in Leeds and Warrington as well as the 4-team event in Leigh, this is a fantastic opportunity to 

take part in an even bigger and better event this year. 

 

The official Grizzlies tour will run from November 3rd- 15th, with the team based in Manchester 

and Leeds, and will include two warm-up games against local teams.  Then on November 13th 

the team will represent Canada in an expanded International Masters Festival against 

competing countries. 

 

The tour coincides with the Rugby League World Cup, which is being held in England from 

October 15th – November 19th. 

 

All qualifying Masters players are welcome to submit an application to be a part of what 

promises to be a fantastic tour. 

 

See enclosed documentation for full details of how to apply for a place in the squad. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Canada Grizzlies Tour Committee 


